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May 24, 2022 

 

 

Good Day Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers of Oakwood Avenue Community School, 

 

I write you today with a reminder of the student drop off and pick up protocols that were enacted in November 

2021. For the safety of students crossing the street and to not disrupt traffic flow on Oakwood Avenue or 

discourage illegal parking on the housing property next door to the school, Oakwood has made available the 

parking lot adjacent to the playground (see the picture below) for parking.    
 

 

 
 

 

We have over 40 spaces in this lot which will allow for easy transition to Oakwood Avenue Community School.  

As a school community, we must ensure student safety at all times and have to respect our neighbors by not 

hindering traffic or blocking their parking spaces on their private lot. In closing, I will be outside alongside my 

team to ensure that this protocol is being followed and to address any questions or concerns. Also, should you 

have any questions, feel free to email me at gaindana@orange.k12.nj.us.   

 

 

Educationally yours, 

 

Mr. Dana Gaines 
 

Mr. Dana Gaines 

Principal  
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